
 
 
 
January 21, 2021 
 
Dear Vendor: 
 
We are writing to invite you to join us in 2021 at the Merrimack Summer Farmers’ Market.  
The 2021 market will be held on Wednesdays at Vault Storage, 526 DW Highway, Merrimack, 
NH from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Enclosed please find the Rules and Regulations and an 
application for the 2021 season. 
 
The 2021 market will run from June 9 through October 6, 2021.  This year the annual fee for 
a space at the summer market will be $125.00 for the 18-week season.  We must receive your 
completed application, as well as your fee, proof of insurance and/or any license that you are 
required to hold, before we can issue you a spot at the market.  As a farmers’ market, we must 
provide products to our customers for 18 Wednesdays.  We are asking each vendor to make a 
commitment to be onsite at least 12 of the 18 Wednesdays. 
 
To be fair to all vendors, we will only be accepting a limited number of vendors for each 
category on the application form.  PLEASE NOTE THAT WE CURRENTLY HAVE A HONEY 
VENDOR.  YOU MAY SELL OTHER PRODUCTS WITH PRIOR APPROVAL OF THE MARKET 
MANAGER THAT YOU HAVE AVAILABLE, BUT YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO SELL ANY OF THIS 
PRODUCTS.  We are currently looking for meat, maple syrup, cheese, and poultry vendors.  
Therefore, we ask that you be specific about the products that you will sell and only sell those 
items that you have identified on the 2021 market application.  A waiting list will be 
maintained in the event an opening occurs in any category.  We also encourage our vendors to 
use our market as a CSA pick-up point. 
 
The 2020 season was very exciting and vibrant.  We look forward to seeing you at the market 
on June 9, 2021. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bob McCabe, Market Manager 
 


